
District 9 Minutes May 2, 2010 

 
Officers present: La Von L. DCM; Gene A. Treasurer. 
 Minutes of April were approved as posted. Treasurers report was accepted as presented. 
GSR Reports:  
Sherry B. SBB: Group starting a BD celebration for everyone on last Friday of the month with cake, ice cream and 
speakers. 
 
Dave K. MFPP: Large meetings, going well. 
 
Paul L. EB: attendance runs from 8 to 15 during the weekly meeting. 
 
Sally H. LoH: Continues to be well attended and successful. 
 
Earl, 12X12: Attendance has pick up, varies from 9 to 15 
 
 
Mark M. TNO:  Good meetings, attendance around 20; Brett 11 mo. BD. 
 
Gene A/TOF: Growing attendance and home group members. 
 
Gene A/SMEO: Attendance average 20, weekly third step topic. 
 
Special Guest: Mark E. Area Chair/Corrections: Mark had some encouraging words for our district. Mark M alerted 
the group that Coyote Ridge was experiencing difficulty in getting outsiders for meetings behind the walls. Mark E. 
will contact District 4 as they are much closer to Connell than we are. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Activities-Sherry B: would like to start a District-wide activities calendar with input from the home groups. 
 
Answering Service-Bill L: (AB) 
 
Archives-Larry G. (on vacation) 
 
Corrections-Don B: (AB) 
 
CPC/PI-Not Filled 
 
Treatment-Larry G. (Gene reported that Larry had submitted a speakers schedule for May at the VA. 
 
Literature & Grapevine: Report given during Treasurers report. 
 
Pink Can-Sally H: turned in $70.87 
 
Schedules-Larry G: (on vacation) 
 
DCM Report: La Von summarized the April conference. Her report will be posted on the web site as an addition to 
these minutes. 
 
Old Business: none 

 

New Business: none 
 
Announcements:  Dave K announce the article in the NY Times entitled “God, Drugs or ?”,  The spiritual 
experience of Bill W. while in the hospital for the 4th time. 
  
The meeting closed with the 7th

 T and the responsibility statement and Lord’s Prayer. 
YIS,  

Gene 


